
 
 

 

Point Loma/Cabrillo Tennis Club 
 
 

 
 
WELCOME to another year with Point 
Loma/Cabrillo Tennis Club.  Our fiscal year has begun and 
our annual dues are still just $75 pp for an entire year of 
tennis and pickleball. Please access our website at 
www.pointlomacabrillotennis.org to renew your membership, 
and pay your annual dues if you have not already done so.  
Dues can be payed online at our website. For those who prefer 
to mail the membership form and yearly dues, one can be 
found attached to this Newsletter and also on our website, 
PLCTC.net  

 
 

Tennis Club Board Members 

           
Our 2025-2026 board members:  
 
President Keith Danon,       
Vice President Luis Sanchez  
Secretary Shelley Parker  
Treasurer and Court Maintenance chair Mike Moser,  
Pickleball Liaison Pam Lloyd,  
Newsletter chair Terry Antl,  
 
We are looking forward to another great year. This past year has seen continued growth in 
membership, continued association with the San Diego Tennis Center, and good utilization of the 
teaching opportunities we offer.  As a result of these associations and your participation and 
membership, we are able to make significant improvements to our facilities.   
 
Court Improvements  
     
The two tennis courts at Cabrillo Rec Center were completely resurfaced last summer 2024. 
The entire job was completed in one week by a local company called Court Tech. The courts 
look great and the western most court has 4 beautiful pickleball courts lined as well.    
The 4 pickleball courts are available to our members.  The Cabrillo courts are secured by a 
combination lock.  Members will be notified by email whenever a change is made to the 
combination.  Access to these courts is included in your membership.   
Tennis and Pickleball players with paid memberships will receive the information necessary to gain 
access to the courts and equipment via email. If you do not receive the monthly schedules or other 
announcements, or if you have any other pickleball questions or problems please contact Pam Lloyd 

July, 2025 

 



 
 

 

(pamlloyd@cox.net) .  

 
 

  Pickleball Enthusiasts 

                                                                                  
 

 
All levels of players are welcome and encouraged to come and join this growing group of our club.  
We ask that all players be kind and tolerant of one another regardless of your skill.  And PLEASE, 
if you have friends that are interested in Pickleball, encourage them to join the club and fill out 
a membership application. A QR code is posted at the courts so it is easy for "newbies" to join 
and pay their dues with a smart phone and a few clicks 
 

 

 
Tennis and Pickleball Instruction 

 
Currently, our club sanctions instruction in Tennis and in Pickleball throughout the week on our 
Cabrillo Courts only. No instruction is sanctioned on the Catalina courts.  Those courts are for tennis 
playing only!  If you notice instruction occurring on the Catalina courts, members are to ask the 
instructors to leave and contact the board members if they want to be sanctioned to teach.   
 Private and/or group instruction, and summer camps are available. If you are interested in 
instruction, please contact one of these sanctioned entities: 

 
The San Diego Tennis Center offers private or group instruction and summer camps for children and 
adults. Contact: info@sandiegotenniscenter.com  619-354-0633 or visit: sdtenniscenter.com 
 
Monica Sweet offers private and small group tennis instruction 
Contact Monica:  sweetmo65@gmail.com   619-665-3600 
 
 
 
  



 
 

 

Court Usage 
 
With the addition of Pickleball and Youth Tennis Instruction, the PLCTC board has decided on the 
following court usage priorities. 
 
Carrying your Membership Card with you gives you first priority on open courts.  Cards are 
available to paid members by calling Mike Moser (619-223-0887).  Guests or Non-members 
may use courts only when no members are waiting. 

 

Point Loma Park Courts off Catalina Blvd. are reserved for recreational Tennis only. 
Instruction and Pickleball are not allowed on these courts.  
 
Cabrillo Rec Center courts off Canon St. are available for tennis instruction, recreational 
tennis, and pickleball, following these usage priorities: 
 
 
1. Tennis instruction by officially sanctioned club instructors (their schedules are posted by the gate) 
 
2. Pickleball members will receive monthly copies of court availability schedules and any changes to                                    
the gate and equipment lock combinations via email. 
 

3. Recreational Tennis 

4.  IMPORTANT: If no other players are on the courts when you are leaving LOCK THE GATE!  

 

Time on the courts for all locations: 

1. Singles - limited to 1 hour. 

2. Doubles limited to 90 minutes.   

3. Individual practice allowed only if no member is waiting.      

4. Please wait outside until courts are available.  

5. At least two people must be present to claim a court.   

Court Care 
 
No bicycling, skateboarding, rollerblading, or skating on the courts please.  Pickleball only at 
Cabrillo Courts please.   

Only tennis shoes are allowed.  Please, no hard or black-soled shoes! 

Please respect the courts, nets, windscreens, seating, and shade structures.  
 
Keep all areas clean. 

 
 
 



 
 

 

Code of Conduct 
The PLCTC board recently adopted a code of conduct.  Most Tennis and Pickleball clubs around the 

city have similar codes.  We ask that as members you agree to abide by this code, which basically 

requests that you behave with civility and respect for all members and guests of the club.  

 

Our mission is to create an environment where all players are treated equally, sportsmanship is 
more important than wins and losses, competition is strong but not relentless and people are more 
important than the game.  
 
Code of Conduct 
· I will exhibit fairness and honesty in my dealings with others. 
· I will treat others with respect. 
· I will exemplify the highest standard in ethical behavior and fair play. 
· I will treat all club property with respect, and clean/tidy up after any court activity. 
· I will always control my temper on and off the court. 
 
Unacceptable actions include, but are not limited to: 
· Discourteous, crude, or offensive behavior 
· Yelling at any player, member, or guest of the club 
· Intimidating, threatening, bullying, or exhibiting any other aggressive or abusive behavior     

toward any player, member, or guest of the club 
· Obscene language or gestures 
· Overly aggressive play towards any player 
 
It is everyone’s responsibility to make new players feel welcome.  
Violations of the Code of Conduct may result in sanctions and/or disciplinary action under the 
PLCTC Membership Disciplinary and Appeal Procedure available on the PLCTC website.  
 

A letter from the PLCTC Board president, Keith Danon 

On behalf of myself and the board, I would like to thank all of you for your support and membership 
for the Point/Cabrillo Tennis Club! Your $75 per year membership fee allows our courts to remain 
open, the setting clean, and all maintenance throughout the year. We just got some fantastic news 
approved by the board to have the courts cleaned monthly excluding the super rainy months. Very 
few public, however privately funded courts remain in San Diego County. We are extremely 
fortunate to have access to those courts.  
Please stay healthy, happy, and I'll see you on the courts! 
 

 



 

 

 
Membership Application 

Point Loma/Cabrillo Tennis Club 2025 - 2026 
Four courts at Point Loma Park on Catalina Blvd. and two at Cabrillo Rec. Center, 3051 Cañon St., San Diego, CA 92106, (619) 
531-1534 
 

Please complete, sign, and send this form with your check ASAP. 
Treasurer, 4430 Alhambra, San Diego, CA 92107.   

 
Make your check out to Point Loma/Cabrillo Tennis Club.   

Get a friend to join, too! 
 

 
NAME(S)________________________________  HOME PH.______________________________          

 
ADDRESS________________________________  CELL PH. _______________________________  

 
CITY_____________________________________ZIP____________________ 

 
EMAIL ADDRESS  
(print clearly)________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
MEMBERSHIP DUES MUST BE INCLUDED WITH THIS APPLICATIONS:    
 
All adult members (18 and over)  _____$75.00  
MAKE YOUR CHECK OUT TO POINT LOMA / CABRILLO TENNIS CLUB 
 
PLEASE CHECK IF APPLICABLE: 
[  ]  I have email and internet access and would like to receive my newsletter via email. 
[  ]  I am interested in learning more or attending a meeting of the Tennis Club Board. 
[  ]  I am interested in playing Pickleball. 
[  ]  It is NOT okay to share my name and phone number on a roster for club members 
 

WAIVER OF LIABILITY 
Each member of this club, by accepting or retaining membership herein, waives any and all claims for damages against this club, its officers, agents, and 
employees, and the city of San Diego, a municipal corporation, on account of bodily injury or damage sustained while participating in any game of tennis or 
activity upon club grounds or property, or at any club-sponsored function. 

 

SIGNED_________________________________ 

 
 

• OUR MEMBERSHIP YEAR GOES FROM JULY 1 THROUGH JUNE 30. 
• PLEASE FAMILIARIZE YOURSELF WITH THE RULES POSTED AT THE COURTS . 
• MEMBERS HAVE PRIORITY OVER NON-MEMBERS FOR COURT USAGE.  BE SURE TO CARRY YOUR 

MEMBERSHIP CARD. 
• For CABRILLO RECREATION CENTER COURTS, ENTRANCE KEY/CODE MAY BE OBTAINED BY 

MEMBERS IN GOOD STANDING BY CONTACTING MIKE MOSER at spiguy44@hotmail.com  
• PLEASE REMEMBER TO LOCK THE GATE WHEN YOU LEAVE.

 
 
For club use only: Check date ________ Database ________ Deposit ________ Card  sent




